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Sent: 12/16/2011 5:04:16 PM 
To: 'Tang, Clayton K.' (clayton.tang@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Wilson, Gregory A.' 

(gregory.wilson@cpuc.ca.gov); jean.jarjoura@cpuc.ca.gov 
(j ean.j arj oura@cpuc .ca.gov) 

Cc: Sham. Shelly t/0=PG&E/OU=Cornorate/cn=Recinients/cn=SSM3); 
Redacted 

Redacted 

); Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 

Redacted Redacted 
Redacted 

Subject: Meeting Notes - PG&E's 2014 GRC (12/13/2011) 

Clayton, Greg, Jean, 

Thank you for taking the time to meet with us to discuss PG&E's 2014 RO model and other 
items for the next GRC. 

We have attempted to summarize the discussion in the attached meeting notes, which we 
propose to use to guide our next discussion (particularly the "next steps"). If you feel we have 
mischaracterized anything or left any key action items out, please let Shelly (973-2636) or me 
Redacted know. 

Thanks again, 

Redacted 
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